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“Now that I’ve put you there on a hilltop, on a light stand—shine! Keep open house; be generous 
with your lives. By opening up to others, you’ll prompt people to open up with God, this generous 

Father in heaven.” 
Matthew 5:15b-16 Msg 

 

Catalyst Ministry 

School Shoe Program 

Frequently Asked Questions 

 

 

1. What is the cost? 

- There is no cost for either family involved. 

 

2. What if I want to pay for the shoes? 

- That would be great. 

 

3. Where is Sanders Ave at Woodlawn Homes? 

- Sanders Ave is off N. State St. just to the north of Rte 2. 

 

4. What if I am not available all day? 

- Please indicate the times that you will not be available, and you will be 

scheduled outside of those times. 

 

5. How long will it take? 

- The time will vary depending upon the number of children involved.  60 

minutes for two children would be an average amount of time 

  

6. Can I bring my children or grandchildren? 

- Definitely!  It is a great idea to bring children along. 

 

7. Are contributions to Catalyst Ministry tax deductible? 

- All contributions to Catalyst Ministry are deductible on your federal tax 

return.  Catalyst Ministry is a non-profit 501C3 organization. 

 

8. What if I want to purchase another item such as socks for the children I 

am taking to the store? 

- This is fine.  If you decide to do so, please ask the parent or guardian first 

out of the hearing of the children. 

 

9. Is it OK if we take the family to lunch or for ice cream? 

- This is fine, and it has worked great in prior years.  If you decide to do so, 

please ask the parent or guardian first out of the hearing of the children. 

- A suggestion would be for you to order first to help set expectations or to 

go to a buffet. 

 

 

 


